FEBRUARY MEETING MINUTES 2022
The meeting was called to order by President Robert Hoisington, at 10:10 am with 17 members present on February 05, 2022.
ROLE CALL
· Vice President Robert Hoisington – Present
· Vice President Bill Daniel – Absent 
· Treasure Dave Keller – Present 
· Sectary James Hannah – Present 
 NEW MEMBER
· Welcome new members and guests. One (1) new member was present Robert Starkovs, Robert is from Jacksonville, studying aviation and looking to get back into model flying. Welcome Robert! 
ANNOUNCEMENTS
EVENTS
· Bill Daniel: Feb. Fun Fly, 25-27th, March banquet 3rd.  April 30th First Coast I.M.A.C.  May war bird event.  Swap meet June 11th.  July 4th picnic. August M.A.D at Jax R/C.
REPORTS
· Secretary’s Report, 
· January’s report was read by James Hannah without any questions regarding the report.  Motion was made to accept the report as read, seconded and carried.
· Treasurer’s report, 
· January’s report was read by Dave Keller without any questions regarding the report.  Motion was made to accept the report as read, seconded and carried.
COMMITTEES REPORTS
· Field
· Dave Keller - No word from sod farm, drainage is good and sprinkler repair is still needing to be done.
· Safety
·  Doug Smith – nothing new, stay safe everyone is a safety officer.
· New Field 
· Steve Arrington - city has the material we sent them no question have been asked and spoke to the director and no movement as of yet. 
· Website
· James Hannah – The site continues to be updated weekly, the membership page is still getting setup but will up and running by next month with new PayPal address for the club. Current email address on the website is still safe to use. 
OLD BUSINESS
· FAA no change in discussion about our AGL
· Norman Studios – getting them items and a banner to give the club credit for the items on loan.
NEW BUSINESS
· Club banquet – proposed to be held at Olive Garden on March 3rd, 10th or 15th, Motion was made to approve the 3rd of March, motion was seconded, carried and approved by members. 
· Sprinkler team get with Dave to harden the system and replace a piece of pipe. 
· Aircraft from the office are free to a good home or instructors. Motion was made, seconded and approved by members. 
· Andy from R/C Outlet may be giving the club a new electric trainer to the club.
· Warren requested to have his reenlistment ceremony held at the club on May 6th. Motion was made, seconded and approved by members. 
GOOD OF THE CLUB
Motion was made to conclude the club meeting, the motion was carried and approved by the members. The February meeting was ended at 10:35 am. 

